

March 2019

Thank you for your support!

I am delighted to introduce you to the first edition of our monthly eNewsletter, highlighting stories of generosity, volunteerism, and the power of kindness.

From enabling young people like Abigail to pursue her dream of becoming a nurse, to welcoming talented, passionate physicians like Dr. Zwiebel, to acquiring innovative technology to amplify our work —philanthropy is at the core of all we do.

I hope you are encouraged by what you read. You are a valuable member of our St. Luke's community, and we are so grateful for all that you do.



Patrick J. Bower Vice President for Development and External Affairs St. Luke's University Health Network



From NICU Patient to NICU Nurse

After spending the first four months of her life in the St. Luke's NICU, Abigail Rakos grew up with a passion to help children—which drove her to apply to nursing school. She was excited to receive a scholarship to fund a portion of her education, but St. Luke's Miners Campus was thrilled to offer something even better.

Abigail's Surprise



A Familiar Face at the Monroe Campus ER

St. Luke's has been at the heart of the career and life of Marissa Zwiebel, MD, a Temple/St. Luke's School of Medicine graduate. And now, she's starting a new relationship with St. Luke's.

Dr. Zwiebel's Story



our network"

Thanks to a grant from the R. K. Laros Foundation, our Simulation Center is about to house a piece of technology that will transform anatomy education for learners.

High-Tech Anatomy



2019 Littner Memorial Lecture

May 8: Learn how to move from grief to growth while maintaining bonds with lost loved ones at Dr. Robert A. Neimeyer's lecture, Loss, Grief, and the Quest for Meaning.

Register Now



TGIF @ Flynn's

May 17: Enjoy a relaxing end to the week at this year's TGIF @ Flynn's event. Includes an all-you-can-eat buffet, two drink tickets, Oogie's Ice Cream Truck, and entertainment by Zaire.

Register Now



St. Luke's Development Office helps advance the network's mission through philanthropy. Your support allows us to deliver personalized care that makes a difference every day for every patient.

Make a Gift to St. Luke's

St. Luke's University Health Network Development Office 801 Ostrum Street Bethlehem, PA 18015 <u>sluhn.org/development</u> | 484-526-3067

© 2019 St. Luke's University Health Network









Manage your preferences I Opt out using TrueRemove®
Got this as a forward? Sign up to receive our future emails.
View this email online.

801 Ostrum Street Bethlehem, PA 18015 I US